
Colleagues, 
 
On Friday, April 29th, in conjunction with the Chekhov Symposium, Kate Burton will speak on 
"Chekhov and the Actor."  Kate Burton is a stage and screen actress who has been nominated for 
two Tony Awards for Best Actress. Please join us in the Charles B. Wang Center, Lecture Hall 1 
at 11:00am for this event. 
 
Please pass along this information to any students or community members you feel may be 
interested in attending. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Robert McGrath,  
Provost & Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 


